
"Rejoice

always, pray

without

ceasing, give

thanks in all

circumstances;

for this is the

will of God in

Christ Jesus

for you."
 

1 Thessalonians 5:16-18
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Pray for the Global
Scholars board
that God would
provide new
applicants in this
sesason.

Pray for our
professors teaching
in Nigeria, that they
may experience
God's wisdom as
they influence
university students
for Christ. 

Pray for students and
their parents really
helped by College
Faith podcast, and
the coming Thinking
Christianly
podcast.

Pray for
strengthened faith
and encouragement
for all of our
professors teaching
in East Asia.
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Pray for our partners
at INCHE
(www.inche.one) that
they continue to
effectively foster the
development of
Christian higher
education worldwide.

Pray for our
professors teaching
in Central and
South America, for
good fellowship in
their community and
opportunities for
gospel conversations
with students and
colleagues.

Pray that God leads
Global Scholars to
additional like-
minded ministries
to partner with, to
best steward
Kingdom resources to
accomplish our
mission.

Pray for our
professors that do
research, that they
may work with
faithfulness an
excellence in their
field.
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Pray for our
professors with
families, that their
children would
finish out the school
year well.
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Pray for a professor
in Eastern Europe
who is studying the
Bible with a university
student that God
may bless that
relationship and the
student may come to
know Jesus.

Pray for our professor
and his family in the
Philippines for ongoing
health concerns,
teaching online due to
the pandemic, and
patience as they wait to
return to their university.

Praise God for the
newness of life
through what Jesus
has done for
everyone of us! Pray
that our professors
experience the joy
of this reality.

Pray for our
professors this Holy
Week that they may
depend on God
more deeply as they
make space for Him
in their lives. 

Pray for our 
professor in East Asia
who continues to need
encouragement due to
the discontinuation of
Christian fellowship in
her community because
of COVID.

Pray for our
professor currently
stateside and
looking forward to
returning to a
university in Africa
this summer. 

Pray for continued
wisdom and
encouragement for
our professor in West
Africa who is
teaching a course in
the Gospels.

Pray for our
professors in
Cameroon that they
would be greatly
encouraged in their
faith as they
persevere through
difficulties and
discouragements.

Pray for all of our
professors in
Southeast Asia that
they may experience
God's grace and
peace today in their
interactions with
students and
colleagues.

Pray for protection,
wisdom, and
encouragement for
our professors
teaching in the
Middle East. 

Pray for
encouragement for
our professors
teaching in Lithuania,
and the continuing
difficulties due to the
country lockdowns.

Pray for God's
blessing and provision
for our professor and
his family in Western
Europe who have
started fostering
children. 

Pray for the health
and well-being of
our professors as
some have dealt
with or are currently
dealing with the
COVID virus.

Pray for our
professor teaching
in Ireland, for
God's blessing on
his family and
opportunities to
share the gospel.

Pray for the Society
of Christian
Scholars that it may
continue expand
and connect
Christian scholars all
over the world.

Pray for all of our
fellows in secure
countries that they
may be the salt and
light of Jesus in
creative ways to their
students, colleagues,
and community.

Pray for our
professor in
Thailand for God
to give him wisdom
and discernment in
his academic
endeavors.

Pray for our
Society mentors
and mentees that
God would deepen
their relationships
and expand this
needed program.

Pray for increased
participation in
the Society of
Christian Scholars
monthly webinar
series.

Pray for our
professors teaching
in Czech Republic,
for their families,
their health, and
God's financial
provision through the
generosity of faithful
supporters.

Pray for our fellow
teaching in New
Zealand that she
sees God's
provision in her
work and ministry. 

Continue to pray
with us in May! Find
the May daily prayer
calendar on the
Global Scholars
website.


